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8 February 2024 
 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
S2 to S3 Course Choice and Information 
 
Thank you to all our parents who joined our S2 into S3 Course Choice Information Session on Thursday 1 
February 2024.  I do hope you found the information session helpful, and you are better informed to support 
your child’s course choice.  A copy of the presentation can be found here: http://tinyurl.com/5h5htsv2. 
 
If you did not make it to our information session, then please ensure you look through the presentation and visit 
the Course Choice area of our school website: http://tinyurl.com/S2CC-BA.  
 
In S3, your child is still working to the Broad General Education of Curriculum for Excellence.  However, to help 
better understand the various subjects and what these look like in the senior phase (qualification phase) of 
Curriculum for Excellence you can find more information here www.tinyurl.com/BA-CCBooklet and also here 
www.npfs.org.uk/downloads.  
 
Your child’s guidance teacher will now start working with your child and in partnership with you, help them to 
complete their S3 choices.  It is anticipated that this process will be completed by the end of February 2024.   
 
Your child will receive their own copy of the S2 to S3 Course Choice form directly from their guidance teacher 
during PSE lessons from Monday 12 February 2024.  However, to help with your discussions at home and to 
start planning, an electronic copy of the course choice form can be found here: http://tinyurl.com/2t2db5um. 
 
I do hope this information makes the process for you, and your child, straight forward and helpful. 
 
Should you have any questions about the S2 into S3 course choice process, then please contact your child’s 
guidance teacher. 
 
Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr H McAninch 
Headteacher 
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